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School District of Beloit 
we are tomorrow 

 
 
November 16, 2022 
 
  
Dear School District of Beloit Families, 
  
School districts throughout Wisconsin are no longer required to conduct COVID-19 contact 
tracing as a standard practice. 
  
Rock County has remained at a medium transmission level, and most of the State is at low 
level transmissions. Therefore, we believe, as well as our local health officials, that it is safe to 
move away from screening/contact tracing. As of Monday, November 21, we will no longer be 
facilitating contact tracing. 
  
We will continue to work with the Rock County Health Department in the case of an outbreak, 
and our health offices will communicate current guidelines and recommendations.  
  
We encourage testing for anyone having COVID-like symptoms, and we provide free on-site 
testing at many of our schools. You can access locations and times here. Those testing positive 
for COVID-19 will be asked to quarantine.  
  
Anyone experiencing symptoms of illness should stay home from school/work. And again, If you 
are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, please get tested regardless of your vaccination 
status.  
  
Feel free to contact your school nurse if you have any questions.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michelle Babillius 
Director of School Health 
School District of Beloit 

https://www.sdb.k12.wi.us/Page/5198
https://www.sdb.k12.wi.us/Page/5247

